
Foreign Minister offers condolences to the Republic of Kenya
Sunday, 22 September 2013.

Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivan Mrkic offered his condolences to the
Government of Kenya following the unprecedented attack by the terrorists in Nairobi. Mrkic's
message reads as follows:  

"The Republic of Serbia strongly condemns the terror attack in the Republic of Kenya and fully
supports the Kenyan Government in the fight against terrorism and any other form of
extremism.

The Republic of Serbia expresses its solidarity with the friendly people of Kenya in the face of
such a brutal attack by terrorist groups.

I offer the Government and the people of Kenya my deepest condolences over the tragic death
of innocent civilians".
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